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Friday 3 March 2023 
 
 
REF Mock Exams/Home Learning March 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
At Cranbury College we will be preparing students for their GCSE examinations in the lead up 
to summer. This includes holding formal Mock Weeks in the lead up to the Summer 2023. 
  
Mock exams will take place on site at Cranbury College next week, on the following dates:  
 

• Tuesday 7 March   

• Wednesday 8 March 

• Thursday 9 March  

•  
To facilitate this process, all Key Stage 3 pupils will be completing Home Learning during this 
time and will not be expected to attend school on the dates outlined above.  
 
All work will be set on Teams, and students can access work via a mobile phone, tablet or 
laptop device.  
 
Please can we ask that you inform the College if your child does not have access one of these 
devices. This will enable us to create work packs to support your child’s learning at home.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  

  
Julia Bray   
Assistant Headteacher: Curriculum, Standards & Outcomes  
Cranbury College 
  
  
 


